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December 4, 2015

Council Member Jose Huizar,
Chair, Planning and Land Use Management Committee 
200 North Spring Street, Room 465 
Los Angeles CA 90012

Re: BOMA/GLA Support for Proposed Greywater Systems and Groundwater Discharge Ordinance 

Dear Council Member Huizar:

On behalf of BOMA Greater Los Angeles, I would like to express our support for the proposed water 
conservation ordinance. As you know, commercial high rise office building owners have been 
implementing water saving programs for many years. This ordinance continues to guide owners toward 
certain devices and systems that will conserve millions of gallons of water each year, while saving 
thousands of dollars for tenants.

We appreciate the continued leadership of the Los Angeles City Council and Mayor Garcetti's office 
toward a more sustainable built environment.

With regards,

Martha Cox-Nitikman 
Vice President, Public Policy

Cc: Council Member Mitchell Englander 
Council Member Marqueece Harris-Dawson 
Council Member Gil Cedillo 
Council Member Felipe Fuentes
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